
 

 Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 

31st January 2020 

Dates for Your Diary 
Wednesday 5th February  Hoop Starz 
Thursday 6th February   Class 3 Sports Hall Athletics 
Monday 10th February   Read and Relax 
Wednesday 12th February  Year 5 Bishop Barrington Visit 
Wednesday 12th February  Class 3 Netball Competition 
Thursday 13th February   Class 3 Active Minds—Staindrop Academy 
Thursday 13th February   Class 1 Multi-skills Festival 
Friday 14th February   Dog’s Trust  
Friday 14th February   Break up for Half Term 
Monday 24th February   Back to School 
Wednesday 26th February  Year 6 Homework Club Starts 3.15 pm—4.15 pm 
Friday 28th February   Class 3 Cross Country - Bishop College 
Wednesday 4th March   Year 6 Homework Club  
Friday 6th March    World Book Day 
Monday 9th March    Class 2 & 3 Beamish Museum Visit  
Tuesday 10th March   Year 5 Staindrop Taster Day 
Tuesday 24th March   Parents Afternoon 3.00 p.m. to 5.30 p.m. 
Wednesday 25th March   Class 1 Football Competition 
Thursday 26th March   Class 3 Multi-skills Festival 
Friday 27th March    Class 2 Palace Green Library Visit 
Wednesday 1st April   Year 5 Bishop Barrington Visit 
Friday 3rd April    Break up for Easter—Toy Day 
Monday 20th April    Back to School 

School Holidays 
We break up for  Half Term on Friday 
14th  February and return on       
Monday 24th February.  
We start our Easter Holidays after 
school on Friday 3rd April and return 
to school on Monday 20th April.  

Read and Relax 

We would like to invite you to our 

next Read and Relax session, in 

school on  Monday 10th February. 

The session starts at 2.45 pm and 

will finish at the end of the school.  

Year 5 Bishop Barrington Visit 

Our Year 5 pupils will be visiting Bishop Barrington 

School on Wednesday 12th February and       

Wednesday 1st April.  

The first session will be to take part in an art lesson 

and the second to learn about planets in a science 

lesson. 

Both sessions will take place from 9 a.m. children 

will be leaving school by mini bus as 8.50 a.m. so 

please ensure that your child is at school by 8.45 

a.m. on both of these days, otherwise they will not 

be able to go. We will return to school in time for 

lunch. 



Sporting Visits 

We have a number of sporting visits this term 

for Class 1 and Class 3. Children will need to 

have their school P.E kit, a pair of tracksuit 

bottoms, a water bottle and a warm,           

waterproof coat.  

We will send specific letters home for each 

occasion containing times and any further  

requirements. Please sign and return the      

permission slips on the letter and return to 

school to enable your child to attend. 

Breakfast Club 
Unfortunately Mrs. Thornton has decided to 
retire from organising Breakfast Club. We 
would like her successor to start as soon as 
possible for the five one hour sessions each 
morning from Monday to Friday, starting at 
7.45 a.m. and finishing at 8.45 a.m. This is a 
paid position on Grade 1 pay scale and will   
require us to carry out a DBS check. Please 
contact school for more information or if you 
know someone who might be interested. 

Dog’s Trust 
We are delighted to be getting a visit from Dog’s 
Trust on the 14th February to do an  assembly for 
the whole school. They will then teach the children 
in Class 2 and Class 3 about responsible pet        
ownership and dog safety.  

World Book Day 

We are celebrating World Book Day on Friday 6th 

March. Children can come to school dressed as their 

favourite character from a book. There is no cost for 

this event.  

Ramshaw Primary School Information 
Telephone Number 01388 832411 
Email Address:  ramshaw@durhamlearning.net 
Website:   www.ramshaw.durham.sch.uk 
Facebook:   https://www.facebook.com/Ramshaw-Primary-School-406214379991601/?tn-str=k*F  

Please check out our Facebook page for latest information.  

Year 6 Homework Club 

Year 6 Homework Club will start on     

Wednesday 26th February and will be on 

each Wednesday after school. The last      

session will be on Wednesday 6th May.  

Beamish Museum Visit 

Class 2 and 3 are visiting Beamish Museum 

on Monday 9th March to take part in       

workshops for British Science Week. Class 3 

will take part in ‘Just One Spark’ and Class 2 

will participate in ‘A Spoonful of Sugar.’ I am 

sure that they will all enjoy being part of this 

special week at Beamish Museum.  

Packed Lunch for Trips 

Could you please let school know as soon as possible 

if your child requires a school packed lunch for a trip. 

Our cook needs time to order appropriate food and 

drinks to go into a packed lunch and this can take up 

to two weeks. Thank you.  

Hoop Starz 

Could all children please have their P.E. kits in 

school on Wednesday 5th February to take 

part in our Hoop Starz Day. Thank you.   

Parent’s Afternoon 

We are holding our parent’s afternoon on Tuesday 

24th March from 3.00 p.m. to 5.30 p.m. Please     

contact the office or call into Reception to book an 

appointment.  


